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Miami County Public Health COVID-19 Update 

 

Miami County - Miami County Public Health is issuing an update on the COVID-19 in Miami 

County.   

 

As of today, Monday, May 11, 2020, Miami County is reporting 313 positive COVID-19 cases and 

28 deaths due to COVID-19, in Miami County.   With the increase in testing, throughout Ohio 

and the Miami County, it is important that the community remember that this increase in 

positive COVID-19 cases is expected and does not indicate a sudden increase in the spread of 

the virus.   

 

The Responsible Restart Ohio continues this week with additional businesses set to begin the 

reopening process. With safety precautions in place, on May 12th retail businesses will open, 

May 15th personal care services and outdoor dining at restaurants/bars will open, followed by 

indoor dining on May 21st.  

 

“In the coming weeks, as we continue moving forward with reopening businesses there will be 

more people interacting. This reduction in restrictions is not the time to stop taking safety 

precautions. It’s important to be diligent in social distancing and wearing a mask or face 

covering to help protect yourself and others to help stop the spread of the virus.” Dennis 

Propes, Miami County Health Commissioner. 

 

MCPH will continue to keep the community informed and updated on the COVID-19 situation 

and any new guidelines or recommendations. 
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